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June 23, 1938

Dear f’rofessor Hobbs,

Many thanks Indeed for sending me the 

documents about the Bousing Legislation and your own 

efforts in behalf of bettering the conditions which 

exist.

With all kind wishes for a pleasant sums» r, 

* an,

fours sincerely.

Professor F.E.Hobbs,
1303 Phillips Square, 
OT-îTPS-XL. QUE.


